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Dear Parents,

Thank you for choosing High Littleton as the school you would like for your child. We hope they will have
a happy and successful time with us during their school career and look forward to welcoming you to the
High Littleton family!

This letter should make clear the arrangements for their induction to our school, beginning with the visits
and meetings before the summer holidays. Further information about September will be given out nearer
the time.

To begin with we would like to meet you at 6pm on Monday, 10th June in Owl Class.

This will be a short meeting in which we will further explain the process of joining our school and the
practicalities of day to day life here, as well as meeting school staff. This meeting is designed for you as
parents, so there is no need for the children to attend at this point; they will get bored very quickly! Other
agencies that we work with, including the PTA will be present and school uniform can be ordered. We
anticipate the meeting will take around an hour, during which you can ask any questions you would like
and also have an opportunity to tell us a little about your child.

Also attached to this letter is the programme of visits for the summer term. This tells you when we would
like to see you and your child in school and what activities are on offer. If you have any difficulties with
these dates, firstly don’t panic and secondly just let us know; it’s not the end of the world if you can’t
make every session!

Important dates can be found on the school calendar which is located on the ‘Welcome’ tab of our
school website. This is updated on a daily basis and it would be helpful to familiarise yourself with this
page.

It would be helpful if you could complete the Google Forms via the links below, so that we have an idea
of numbers attending each session. We look forward to meeting you on the 10th June and beginning our
partnership with you as parents. Please do keep in touch and ask at any point if things are unclear.

Reception Induction Form
New Child Contact Form

Best wishes

Gareth Griffith
Headteacher

“Love each other as I have loved you” John 15:12
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